
Blue  lives  matter
celebration:  honoring
America’s police
Headline: Riots in Milwaukee. “They’re beating every white
person!” “Black power!” These extremely disturbing comments
are from the audio of the riots aired nationwide. I thought,
“Well, Obama, Democrats and mainstream media, are you happy
now?

Their  relentless  spreading  and  nurturing  of  the  bogus
narrative that America is racist and cops routinely murder
blacks  is  responsible  for  unprecedented  assassinations  of
police,  chaos  and  violence  in  our  streets.  For  decades
democrats have controlled major cities, enslaving blacks on
inner city plantations. Democrat overlords filled their black
slave’s heads with victim-hood-ism and hatred for whites and
America. This is the cause of blacks launching a race war on
white America and police. The Democrats’ chickens have come
home to roost.

It is truly unfortunate that democrats filling blacks with
such negativity has cost them so much, robbing far too many of
them of pursuing their full potential. Many moons ago I was a
young black man in my mid twenties. I became a born-again
Christian  and  wanted  to  save  the  world.  I  visited  youth
detention centers and jails to tell them about Jesus. I was
struck that so many of those incarcerated were black. I also
could not help noticing that many were handsome, bright and
even gifted. Their biggest problem holding them back was their
negative attitudes. Why try? The white man will stop you and
so on. I was politically clueless back then and never tied
their hopelessness to democrat/liberal brainwashing.

Two cops shot in the head while eating lunch in their patrol
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car, another ambushed from behind, killed while pumping gas in
his  patrol  car  is  extremely  disturbing.  These  men  were
husbands and fathers. As Americans, we must come together and
counter the Left painting targets on the backs of our nation’s
brave men and women in blue.

Saturday, September 10th, I am hosting a Blue Lives Matter
Celebration  event.  National  response  has  been  wonderful.
Candidly, I had to let it go that some politicians and local
law enforcement have backed away; not wanting anything to do
with such an event.

Think about that folks. Some Americans are so intimidated,
bullied and controlled by evil people that a family event
featuring  comics,  dancers,  speakers  and  singers  coming
together to celebrate, thank and encourage America’s police is
too scary to be a part of. Lord help us. Every-time we shy
away from doing the right thing for fear of angering bad
people, we embolden them.

I  have  reached  out  to  several  national  celebrities  to
participate. I will announce them as they confirm. Tea Party
Express has signed on to help.

This  quote  by  Edmund  Burke  is  probably  overused,  but  so
appropriate. “The only thing necessary for the triumph of evil
is for good men to do nothing.” Folks, the Left’s slander of
our nation’s police is pure evil from the pit of hell.

Please,  please  help  to  pull-off  this  extremely  important
event. I prayerfully hope it will spark many more nationwide.
At minimum, I need about $10,000. The Ocean Convention Center
costs $2000. The production company providing lighting, video,
camera with tech, two huge video projection screens and sound
system costs $6000. We have to provide light-fare food for the
cast and crew. There are other miscellaneous expenses. I am
seeking volunteers, but I must provide transportation getting
guests to and from the airport. Thus, I need around ten grand



to make this event happen.

By the way, Black Lives Matter, the evil hate group that
declared it “open season” on killing whites and cops received
over $30 million from George Soros.

The Ford Foundation and other liberal groups are raising $100
million for Black Lives Matter. Meanwhile, I am struggling to
raise $10,000 for an event supportive of our nation’s police.
What has gone so terribly wrong with our country folks?

Please go to http://www.lloydmarcus.com/ and give using the
crowd funding link. You can also give here.
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